Heath Renninger 6/20/2024

The Pine Grove Area School Board reviewed your evaluations/district goals and we continue to be
pleased to Inform vou that both by vote for the 2023/2024 school year were satisfactory. We also
modified your goais and added another one for the 2024/2025 school year. We hope that the district
continues to make positive strides forward under your direction in the 2024/2025 school year.

Sincerely yours,

De—

David Lukasewicz
President
Pine Grove Area

School District



